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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the Lord
may have free course,
and be glorified,
even as it is with you:”
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The danchez Family

Reaching SPHIN for the Glory of God

April - May 2003
Dear Pastor,

It is a real blessing to serve the Lord. I have a favourite song named: It Pays to Serve
Jesus. 1 have often sung this song in many places. The chorus says: “It pays to serve
Jesus, it pays every day, It pays every step of the way; Tho" the path-way to glory may
sometimes be drear, You'll be happy each step of the way.” O, what a song to sing on
this age in which we live! We are getting closer and closer—step by step—to the Lord.
Some times we may have difficulties and sorrows, but anyway, it pays to serve Jesus.
It is a privilege we have. Many of you serve him praying and supporting your
missionaries. Others, like us, serving in the field, but both of us are serving Him! Let us
all remember that “it pays to serve Jesus.”

Trips: This is going to be my third year for my Masters. At the end of June we
are going to the States to be in College for two intensive weeks. Then we will expend
several days with my daughter in Detroit, MI. Fina and Samuel are going to be with
her while I will be at College in NC. Consider our trip in your prayers. We are planning
to start visiting churches next year, Lord willing.

Support. Our support has come down considerably. The Euro is now much too
strong compared to the US dollar. The year 2002 and this first part of 2003 the dollar
has been cut off about a quarter of its previous value. Pray for this also.

Paper work. Daniel and Gisela have received the approval for their residence.
We hope that soon they will be married as it is their desire, and, of course, ours too.
They really want to please the Lord and start a new Christian home. Though Daniel is
divorced, he now knows the Lord as his Savior, and has a deep desire to establish his
home on Christian teachings. Please, pray for Daniel and Gisela and the whole work
paper that most be completed.

Thanks. We enjoyed so much the visit of Pastor Meloy and his dear wife. We
had the opportunity to hear a precious message on prayer. Also we enjoyed the
sightseeing we had with them. We visited Segovia and Toledo. We believed they
enjoyed their visit as we did. Also we want to appreciate their donation they brought
from their church—Faith Baptist Church in FL—of several CD’s and cassettes of good
Christian music. Thank you very much Pastor Meloy!

Ministries. A young man has started to attend our church. He is a student from
Mexico. He is a believer and enjoys our fellowship and services. We still go on with the
magazine “Fundamentos Biblicos”. We have enlarged it with few pages more. Also the
church is being faithful with our Bible reading and evangelism. Once a month we go
out to pass out tracts on the streets of our town. Pray for these Christian efforts we
are doing.

Faithfulness. We thank you so much your faithfulness in your prayers and
financial support. We know that you do not get your money easily, and also we are
conscious that you have to support your own family, and church. So even being not
easy to help missionaries, you are faithful. Thanks the Lord!

Receive our love and gratitude.

In the holy name of Christ. Yours,

The Sanchez Family
Your missionaries to Spain



